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• Principal's Message 

• Important Dates 

• Important Information 



Principal's Message 

 

Good morning Cougar Creek Families! 

It is certainly a beautiful weekend and we hope you are all able to enjoy some of this warm sunshine 

outside. 

There is important information below on additional early dismissal days.  Please make note of these on 

your home calendar. 

As Covid cases continue to rise in the community, please be sure to do the daily health check with your 

child and if they are showing any signs or symptoms of Covid, please call the school and keep your child 

home.  Thank you for helping to keep our Cougar Creek students and staff safe and healthy. 

A repeat from the last memo:  If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in September, please 

complete the online registration through our school website.  If your family will be moving or will not be 

returning to Cougar Creek in September, please let the office know as soon as possible as this impacts 

staffing and class organizations.   

Please be sure to read all of the information listed below and have a wonderful weekend!  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 



tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

Ms. Nimarta Pattar, Vice Principal 

pattar_n@surreyschools.ca 

Important Info Below 

Important Dates 

 

April 30        - Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM  

May 7          -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 

May 11        -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM - Interim Reporting #2 

May 14        -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM 

May 24        -  Victoria Day - No School 

May 31        -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 

Additional Early Dismissals 

As schools continually work to ensure current and effective health and safety practises are reviewed and 

in place, the Surrey Board of Education has approved three additional early dismissal days for this school 
year.   

These dates are: 

Friday, April 30 - Dismissal at 1:30pm 
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Friday, May 14 - Dismissal at 1:30pm 

Friday, June 7 - Dismissal at 1:30pm 

Please make arrangements for your child(ren) to be picked up early on these days. 

Playgrounds After School 

 

Playgrounds are closed to families after school.  Please head straight home at 2:30 PM.  Thank you for 
your support and understanding. 

Spirit Week 

 



Student Absences 

 

If your child will be away from school, please call the office to let us know.  We have an answering 

machine, so you do not have to wait until the school opens to leave a message.  Thank you for your 
help with this!   

Report your child's absence at:  604-591-9098 

Contact Us 

Cougar Creek Elementary 

12236  70A Avenue  

Surrey, B.C.  V3W 4Z 

604-591-9098 

email:  cougarcreek@surreyschools.ca 

website:  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cougarcreek/Pages/default.aspx 
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